Geoff Trigg

From:

Jonathan Rampono [jonrampono@gmail.com]

Sent:

Tuesday, 8 January 2013 4:31 PM

To:

Geoff Trigg

Subject:

Adult Exercise Equipment at Jasper Green Reserve

Dear Sir,

Further to my comment on the Council Website, I would like to formally request that Council give consideration to installing Adult Exercise Equipment in Jasper Green Reserve similar to the equipment along Marine Parade.

As you are aware, Jasper Green Reserve is a well used community facility with playground equipment for little children and the Tennis practice wall, Footy posts and basketball hoop with the recently extended concrete pad for youngsters. Families often gather for picnics and twice a day people meet there with their dogs. The continued presence of people on the Green enhances the safety of the Green.

1 have seen people using the platform of the children's Flying Fox for a modified step for exercise.

Adding an outdoor exercise area to the facilities on the Green would further enhance the Green as a local community facility.

Thank you for your consideration.

Jonathan Rampono 14 Alexandra Avenue Cottesloe